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Office of Project Management and Permitting: Looking Forward  
Kyle Moselle, Executive Director, Office of Project Management and Permitting 

State of Alaska, Department of Natural Resources 

The Office of Project Management and Permitting (OPMP), within the Alaska Department of Natural 
Resources, coordinates state multi-agency regulatory reviews and authorizations for complex natural 
resource development projects, while collaboratively engaging federal agencies on land use planning and 
policy initiatives to maintain and enhance the state's economy, quality of life, and maximize the value of 
Alaska's vast natural resources. 

2020 has been a year of change and growth for the OPMP, including appointments of a new executive 
director and associate director, as well as onboarding of two additional large project coordinators.  

Executive Director Kyle Moselle will discuss OPMP’s mission, which remains as relevant as ever, and 
present his vision looking forward. 


